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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK A 

Road Safety 
 

Please may we request that parents/carers do not stop/drop children off or turn around in the entrance to the 

school car park as this is becoming very dangerous when pupils are crossing the road to enter campus via 

the pedestrian gate. Please may we also request that parents/carers do not park on the yellow zig-zag road 

markings blocking children’s view of oncoming traffic and making crossing the road unnecessarily hazardous. 

 

 
 

Year 7 and 8 Netball/Fixtures 
 

If your child was planning on attending Year 7 and 8 Netball club next Tuesday, this is cancelled due to a 

Netball fixture taking place on the same evening.  

 

There are fixtures for the next three Tuesday's so Netball club will not start for Year 7 and 8 until after half 

term. Year 7 will be studying Netball in their PE lessons. 

 

Fixtures for Year 7 will begin after Christmas. 
 

Thank you for your understanding! 

 

 Year 9 Peer Mentoring Scheme Reminder 
 

The Year 9 Peer Mentoring Scheme has now been launched. This is a scheme run by Miss Sargent with an 

8-week training course, then regular sessions to support Year 7 pupils. The deadline for application forms to 

be submitted is Tuesday 1 October. 

 

 

 
 


